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PLANNING DEPARTMENT - PLANNING COMMISSION

COUNTY OF HAWAII
Hilo, Hawaii

PERMIT NO. 17-55
SPECIAL MANAGEMENT AREA MINOR PERMIT

The Planning Director completed on  ° June 27. 1977

an assessment on the application of Mauna Kea Sugar Comnanv

for a Special Management Area (SMA) Minor Permit pursuant to
Section 9.7.C, Rule No. 9 of the Planning Commission Rules

Relating to Administrative Procedures, as amended. The permit

request 1s for: the demolition of an exigting cavpenter shap, lacated

makai of the Belf Hichway in Hakalau, South Milo, Hawaii

(TMK: 2-9-02:01),

As indicated on the attached report, the Director finds
that the proposed development is:

(1) not in excess of $25,000: and

{(2) will not significantly affect the SMA.

The?efore, with the concurrence of the Chief Engineer,
the Director hereby grants to the applicant a minor permit
under the authority vested in him by Section 9.7.C of said

Rules, with the following condition(s) that:
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Planning Director
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